
 

 
 
 
 

 2nd December, 2019 
Year 6 Revision Guides 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),  
 
As a school we have invested a great deal of money into revision guides for your 
child. We are sending these home with the expectation that they are returned to 
school on a daily basis as we may be working from them. Any which are not 
returned will need to be paid for in full (£5.99 each book).  
 
Please take this opportunity to look at these with your child - there are handy guides 
and glossaries in them. If your child is stuck on a concept please encourage them 
to read them as the step by step instructions may help.  
 
Please make sure that your child does not complete the whole book at once as we 
will be setting specific pages to consolidate and practise the work completed in 
class. Once homework is set, please ensure your child completes it to the best of 
their abilities.  
 
May we take this opportunity to remind you that it is our expectation that all children 
read regularly and should be bringing a reading book home. In addition to this, all 
children have log ins to online games such as Read Theory, Spelling Shed, 
Sumdog and TT Rockstars and should be accessing them regularly.  
 
Many thanks for your on-going support.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

Mrs Varley 
 
Mrs Philipa Varley 
Head of Upper School 


